
  

 
 
       

   31st March 2025  
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Moore Class Trip to: Living Land – Kent Showground – Thursday 1st May  
 
We have booked a Moore class trip to a Living Land at Kent Showground on Thursday 1st May.   
 
The Living Land is a free, one-day event aimed at educating Years 3 and 4 in farming, agriculture, horticulture 
and the countryside with approximately 2,700 children attending from schools all over Kent. 
 
We will be travelling there and back by minibus.   We have been asked to arrive at the showground by 9:10am 
with our first activity at 9:30am.  So we will need to leave school by 8:20am.   The event finishes at 2:10pm so 
we hope to be back at school by the end of the school day.  
 
We don’t know which group we will be in yet: but this is the timetable for the day.  

   
 
On the day, children will need to bring a small snack and a packed lunch plus their water bottle in a named 
small back pack to make it easier to carry, but please leave book bags at home. We are a nut free school so 
please ensure that you do not include any nuts.   
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WEATHER…  
Children should come prepared with strong footwear whatever the weather; ideally wellies or trainers, not 
sandals. If it is raining, waterproof clothing is advised and sunscreen and a sunhat if the sun is shining. Some 
activities are outdoors. School uniform and school caps must be worn please. 
 
FOOD TASTING…  
Please be aware that children will have the opportunity to taste different types of food. Parents or guardians 
should advise teachers of any intolerances or allergies that a child may have. 
 
HAND WASHING FACILITIES…  
Children are able to touch animals at the Living Land. It is important that everyone washes their hands with 
soap and water after touching animals and before eating. There are portable hand washing stations that will be 
signposted from the animal areas.  
 
MONEY…  
Children do NOT need to bring any money to the event as there is nothing for sale. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £2 to cover the cost of the transport.  All payments must be made online at 
www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage  
 
You are required to tick the consent box for this event, this will give permission for your child to attend and for 
the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including 
anaesthetic to be given.  
 
Please register by Wednesday 23rd April.  If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that 
your child is not able to participate. 
 
We will be looking for a volunteer to help with this trip so please indicate on the form if you would be able to.   
  
We would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that if you need help with payment for this event, 
please write to Mrs Lovatt-Young who will consider the application for support on a confidential basis. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Miss Fitch       Mrs Lovatt-Young  
Moore Class Teacher       Head  
 
  

 


